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Help us with our Playground! (Added 18Feb22) 

 

As you may be aware, the options for safe play environments for young people in our area are very 

limited. Currently, the only local play facilities are, the very neglected one at Libberton Village, and 

Libberton Primary's existing playground which offers insufficient activities for public use. The closest 

alternative options are the park at Thankerton (2 miles away) and the one at Carnwath (3.4 miles 

away) 

 

Libberton Primary School's Parent Council would like to invite you to participate in this short 

questionnaire which could potentially help us to secure funding to enable us to develop our 

playground into a more useable space for the local community as well as the children at school. 

 

We believe that by providing a safe and attractive play environment within walking distance to our 

villages and outlying areas, the wellbeing of residents- young and old- will be enhanced. We also 

recognise that hosting an inclusive and accessible outdoor gathering space will promote community 

spirit and battle isolation within an area so geographically sparse that it is not always easy for 

residents of any area to interact with their neighbours. 

 

Thank you for your support!  

 

https://forms.gle/FMHaLerfYgom3Cpp9 

 

Happy New Year! (Added 6Jan22) 

Welcome to a New Year and a new term at Libberton Primary School!  

 

Safe and Happy Holidays! (Added 21Dec21) 

We would like to wish all families and friends of our school a very Merry Christmas and our best 

wishes for the New Year!  Have a safe and enjoyable holiday season and we will re-open again on 

Wednesday 5th January for our new term.   

 

Our World, Our Impact! (Added 11Nov21) 

Primary 4-7 have been following the events at COP26 with great interest!  They have also been 

involved in a Glasgow Science Centre learning module in which they have been considering the 

causes and effects of climate change on people and on biodiversity.  Please click on this link to see 

what they came up that we can all do easily, to help reduce our impact on our world.  Please have a 

look - we would love support with their ideas!  

 

Welcome back!  (Added 23Aug21) 

We hope everyone had an enjoyable and relaxing break through the summer.  We are delighted to 

see the children again and welcome our new Primary 1's Toby, Max, Katie, Sofia, Alice and Ben to 

Libberton Primary along with Michael in P2 and Connor and John into P4.  Also joining us this session 

is Miss Campbell, a newly qualified teacher, who will be working alongside Miss Nelis in P1-3.  We 

have attached our latest newsletter below, but as always if you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to get in touch with us.  

https://forms.gle/FMHaLerfYgom3Cpp9
index_406_4020541822.pdf

